
 

 
COMMUNIQUE 20-2024 

ELECTION THANKS  

 

 

I am sure that we are all grateful to Dennis and Laurraine for their hard work in making 
the Special Voting possible.  The IEC team were predictably late, but once underway, 
everything went smoothly.  Our thanks also to the residents who helped with the 
individual queue numbering for us all.  This really helped to speed up the process. 
Thanks also to the IEC team, who were pleasant, helpful and, when required, 
patient.  The process was complete by about 4 pm.  A job very well done.    

Thanks to all the above 

 

 

 

Best 

David Presbury 
Chairman 

 

 


